
Belfast 

28 June 1977 

Dear Sylvia Meagher, 

It is a most unexpected pleasure to hear from you and I thank 
you for your letter. 

Of course I am aware of your unrivalled work in relation to 
the JFK assassination and I congratulate you on it. I have had 
an original harback edition of your ACCESSORIES AFTER THE FACT 
for many years and it is THE definitive work in my opinion. I 
never did manage to obtain a copy of your HEARINGS AND EXHIBITS 
SUBJECT INDEX but I'm lucky enough to have a local reference 
Library which has it along with the 26 Volumes. 

I'm enclosing a copy of our meager effort in the bibliography 
line along with some backnumbers of the newsletter. I have the 
update prepared for the years 1975/76 but lack of current funds 
has held back a printed supplement and addendum. I hope you 
enjoy JFK.AF - you will notice that you are mentioned a few times 
in its columns’! 

[I'll appreciate your reactions ~ and criticisms! 

Interseted to see that you will be visiting Britain in August. 
I'm not sure at this stage if I'll be able to meet you in London 
but I certainly can arrange for some people to who will be most 
willing to talk with you. Is there any possibility that you will 
be in Dublin as there would not be any trouble seeing you there 

- I wouldn't presently recommend Belfast to your plan of travel. 

At this stage I'1l close with my best regards and will look 
foward to your reply. Could I possibly mention a couple of minor 
problems to you which you might be able to assist me with? 

(1) Is there any way that you could help me to obtain (or even 
to read!) the two books by Stanley J.Marks - COUP D'ETAT and TWO 
DAYS OF INFAMY? 

(2) Are you aware of the existence of a mimeographed pamphlet 
- MAN IN THE MIDDLE. THE INSIDE STORY by Richard Case Nagell, and, 

if so, could you help out with a xerox copy? 

(4) Does your archive contain any material in reference to the 
FILM version of FAREWELL AMERICA (based on the book by "James 
Hepburn")? I think(?) there was, for instance, an article ina 
past issue of RAMPARTS. 

Sorry to be a pest with these queries - you don't realise what 
you may have let yourself in fori! 

‘Bly tas, 


